Middle James Round Table Executive Meeting

January 23, 2015

In attendance (Conference Call): Erin Hawkins, Kip Mumaw, Hallie Stephenson, Megan Sommers-

Bascone, Paul Davis, Nancy Drumheller

Kip Called the meeting to order.

Megan Sommers-Bascone provided an update on the work with Water Words That Work. Have a new logo for the Pet Waste Campaign. Have until Feb 9th to provide feedback to WWTW on the flier.

There will be a campaign to ask people to submit picture(s) of their dogs and will be able to vote for favorite picture on Facebook. In order to submit pictures they will have to pledge to pick up after their pet(s). Will be reaching out to the Pet Waste Committee to find sponsor for prizes.

The next steering committee meeting will be on February 23rd in Chesterfield. Field trip to rain garden's installed by Chesterfield Outreach program is planned. Hallie will follow-up on possible meeting location at library and also which library.

The Annual Meeting is scheduled for May 20th at the Run Recreation Center. Megan will forward information to the committee from Janet at DCR about Water Trails and VA outdoors plan.

Kip provided an update on the website hosting. Will be getting a quote from GoDaddy. There were no objections from the committee. The change is planned to occur in March with the hope to make as seamless as possible.

Discussed changes to the website and making updates. Will work to engage a website developers to assist with this. In the next couple of weeks there will be an email from Kip to the committee. Executive committee will interview individuals and get quotes. Nancy has agreed to help.

With Megan moving on to a new position someone will have to take over the announcements and email. Email will be sent to the Steering Committee.

Meeting adjourned.